Washington Water Power

Gentlemen,

The purpose of this letter is to express the exceptional work and job performance of Leone
& Keeble, Inc. General Contractors.

Leone & Keeble have distinguished themselves as a valuable asset to our organization.
Their firm has been expedient, reliable, and very qualified on a variety of projects the've
worked on.

The team represented by Leone & Keeble (formerly Hazen & Clark) are well organized and
very service oriented. When working on large projects they do a great job of
communicating the work progress and meeting deadlines. All their work is done in a
workmanlike manner, exceeding those performed by similar contractors. When called
upon to perform small projects they are always quick to respond at the initial request and
complete the projects as expected.

WWPCo. projects performed by Leone & Keeble's team include the following:

* Service Bldg. Office Addition Architect: ALSC
* Line Dock Expansion Architect: ALSC
* Line Office Computer Room Architect: ALSC
* Dollar Road Renovation Project

* Graphics Office Remodel

* Customer Accounts Breakroom Remodel
* Basement's Radon Mitigation Project
* Madelia Street Office Remodel

I highly recommend Leone & Keeble to your company. They shall be an asset to your
construction needs.

Please call me any time to discuss Leone & Keeble's abilities.

Sincerely,

(P
ichael Step

per
Facilities Engineer
(509) 482-4597
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